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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To :  Members of the Land Use Committee 

   Members of the Subcommittee on Zoning and Franchises  

       

From :  Gail Benjamin, Director 

 

Date :  October 3, 2011 

 

Re :    A Reconvened Meeting of the Subcommittee on Zoning & Franchises 

 

 

  There will be continuation of the recessed meeting of the Subcommittee on 

Zoning and Franchises on Tuesday, October 4, 2011 commencing at 9:45 a.m. in the 

16
th

 Floor Committee Room at 250 Broadway. Thereafter will be the Land Use 

Committee at 10:00 a.m. in the same location. 

 

 Should you have any questions regarding these matters please do not hesitate 

to contact me.  Please update your calendar to reflect these changes. 

 

 

xc:  Council Members    

 Land Use Division Staff    

 Ramon Martinez, III    

 Gary Altman, Esq. 

 Carol Clark, HPD 

 Elias Cabrera, Sgt-at-Arms 

 Jonathan Ettricks, Leg. Doc.  

 Patrick Wehle, Leg. Affairs 

       Carolyn Grossman, DCP 

       File 


